
 

09 January 2020 

SPAY PARK & TOILETS IN FEDERATION PARK – CLOSED FOR 

MAINTENANCE 

The spray park and toilets will be closed on the 12th January 2020 from 8.00 AM – 1.00 PM. 

The closure is due to maintenance works by Horizon Power on Payne St and the resulting 

power outage.  

Any enquiries please contact the Shire Works Depot on 9949 1699. 

 

Cameron Woods 
Chief Executive Officer 


